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Dr. Donald Phipps, Superintendent

June 9, 2022

PCBC of Hickory, NC Inc
2401 14" Ave. Circle NW
Hickory, NC 28601

Attn: Bid Department

Dear Sir:

Jessica Price, Child Nutrition Director

On behalf of the Caldwell County Schools, | would like to thank you for taking the time to submit your

bid for the Child Nutrition Program Drink Bid.

The Caldwell County School Board and Child Nutrition Program has approved and accepted Pepsi

Cola Bottle Company’s Drink Bid for the 2022-2023 school year.

Again, thank you for your interest, and looking forward to working with you and your staff.

Sincerely,

Dthgr- s

(_/Child Nutrition Director

Cc:  Dr Donald Phipps



